
Due to the partial federal government shutdown, 
most Louisiana SNAP recipients were issued 

their February benefits on Jan. 16, 2019.

These are EARLY benefits, 
NOT EXTRA benefits, 

and should be budgeted carefully 
to last into March. 

More info and official updates at 
www.dcfs.la.gov/snap2019faqs 

Cases pending review after Jan. 14 
are being processed according to 

the regular schedule. 


